
C24-047 

 
 

March 5, 2024 
 

ORDERED: 
  

That Superintendent’s Recommendation #24-039, approval of Gifts to the Cambridge Public 
Schools, be adopted as follows: that the School Committee accept and approve the following donations 
as described:  

 
1. DONATION - CPS received a $390,000 donation to the CRLS boys and girls rowing teams from 

the Estate of Marie L. Hagelstein. This is the first of multiple donations from the estate which are 
restricted for the exclusive use of the CRIS boys and girls rowing teams. Funds will be placed into 
a Trust with the City of Cambridge and will be available solely for the operations of the Boys and 
Girls rowing teams, including equipment purchases. CPS is authorized to use both the principal 
and the interest of the trust funds. 

2. DONATION - Kennedy Longfellow School received a donation in the amount of $289.61 from 
Vision Incorporated as a commission for student portraits. The funds will be used for the general 
support of the school. 

3. IN-KIND DONATION —The Visual & Performing Arts department received a donation of used 
clothing from an individual donor to the theater program for use as costumes. 

4. IN-KIND DONATION —Library Media Services received a donation of books from the Chinese 
American Association of Cambridge to support the continued expansion of our AAPI (Asian, 
Asian American, and Pacific Islander) collections in all JK - 12 libraries, as well as a visit from 
author Kelly Yang (grades 4 & 5).  

 
  A true copy: 

  Attest:    

              Ariel B. Kennebrew 

                           Executive Secretary to the Cambridge School Committee 

 

 

c:     Superintendent 
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